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Minutes of the Public Hearing for FY2026 Budget 
for Apache Elementary School District #42, 

July 10, 2025, 5:15 pm 
 
 
              The Apache School Board met July 10, 2025, under the direction of board president, Mr. Frank Krentz, 
             for the purpose of holding a public budget hearing for the FY 2026 budget. Mr. Krentz opened  
             the meeting at 5:15 pm.  Attending at Apache School were board members Frank Krentz, Stepanie Krentz,    
             Head Teacher Loy Guzman and Business Manager Tamara Winkler. The public was invited to comment 
             on, discuss, or question the proposed FY2026 budget for the Apache Elementary School     
             before the governing board and staff.  No members of the public were in attendance at the meeting.  
 

There were no comments or questions from the public, Mr. Krentz made motion to end the meeting at 5:25pm.  
Motion was seconded by Mrs. Krentz and carried unanimously. Mr. Krentz proceeded into the regular board 
meeting.  
                  

 
 

This draft was respectfully Submitted by  
Head Teacher/Admin, Loy Ann Guzman, July 10, 2025 
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